
 

 

19th January 2021 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Re: Cancelled Work Experience Evening 
 
I hope this letter finds you and your families well in these challenging circumstances. 
 
There was a Work Experience information evening scheduled for this Thursday 21st January but given the 
current circumstances this has unfortunately been cancelled. It is highly unlikely that Work Experience will be 
able to go ahead this year and whilst this is regrettable, I am sure that you can understand the reasons for this. 
 
Students will still benefit from Careers advice within their PSHCE curriculum and we will continue to promote 
any opportunities that arise for students to participate in Virtual Work Experience. We have been working with 
one company who offer a Virtual Experience in a range of a specialisms and this has been a success with 
several of our Year 11 students. We will look to offer this for our current Year 10 students next year. If any 
parents/carers would like to find out more about this opportunity, you will find the following link useful 
https://investin.org/ 
 
We have a dedicated Careers Advisor in school, Miss Ashworth who is able to offer advice and guidance. She 
can be contacted by email g.ashworth@stjamescheadle.co.uk  
 
You will also find an area of our website dedicated to Careers with information for parents, labour market 
information, and external careers links at http://www.stjamescheadle.co.uk/careers/  
 
If you have any queries related to Work Experience, please do not hesitate to contact me at 
d.rarity@stjamescheadle.co.uk  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
Mrs D Rarity 
Head of Faculty for Personal Development 
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